
From: Mary Lou Putman [mailto:mlputman@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 9:00 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

Remove land use exemptions for oil re-refiners and oil recyclers i.e. APES and ORRCO. It is far 
dirtier than crude oil refining and They should not be here! Washington wouldn't let them 
process-- why does Oregon? 

From: Mary Lou Putman  
Email: mlputman@gmail.com  
Address: 1927 n Jantzen , Portland , Oregon, 97217  

 


